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The Lake Eunice Township board held their monthly meeting at the town hall on July 8, 2008 at 7:05pm.  
All members were present.  The minutes from June were approved as written by a motion from L Kohler, 
2nd by J Renslow, and it carried.  The treasurer’s report was approved as written by a motion from J 
Renslow, 2nd by L Kohler and it carried. 
 
Lee Eklund, Dale VanHavermact & Jeff Nikle of Tanglewood Rd currently have a permanent easement 
over the roadbed and would like a vacation of the old roadbed.  They also said they would have it 
replatted to include that portion.  They were asked to bring in the new drawings so that it can be 
approved. 
 
Kent Tweeton & Milton Tweeton of Maplelodge Rd were present.  Attny Pat Kenney was present with the 
new plat showing the township road in relation to the platted lots.  The township will have the attorney 
prepare what is needed make adjustments as needed to the existing road to be recorded as the new 
dedicated road as by public use.  
 
Greg Nosal of Mapleridge Rd present concerning getting speed bumps put on this road.  He is proposing 
they put temporary fiberglass ones in during the summer months.  This can’t be done on a public road so 
it has been suggested that he get the sheriff more involved. 
 
Scott Dirks was present requesting the township approve an approach to lot 17 on Summerhaven Rd.  
The town board member will take a look at this lot to see if this is even possible for safety reasons and 
will talk to the county engineer for the proper specs. 
 
J Renslow made a motion to increase the mileage to $0.585 per mile effective July 1st, 2nd by L Kohler 
and it carried. 
 
A motion was made by L Kohler to adjourn at 8:44 pm, 2nd by J Renslow and it carried. 
 
Minutes approved on June 10, 2008.  Crystal Myers, Clerk 


